Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



Dear Toco Hills Community Alliance Supporters,



We are so excited that improvements to our building are underway!

Thanks to many volunteers working weekends, the entire front half of the building has been painted. Special thanks to groups from Hope Express Community Church, The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints, Smoke Rise School, WeWork, and Bridgepoint Church at Toco Hills for their help, as well as many individual volunteers, among them Laura. Pat, Dennis, Monica, Danny, Ellie, Sue, and Lynn- we really appreciate all of the hard work!

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼









Also going on was the project to convert old unneeded bathrooms into closets. After volunteers Bob and Lee removed the old fixtures, volunteers David and Michael sheetrocked them in preparation for their painting.

And this past weekend the new floor was installed in the front half of the building! It is absolutely beautiful and getting rave reviews.

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼



We are so thrilled that these changes are making our space more welcoming, hospitable, and functional. We are so grateful for the volunteers, grant funding, and other donations making this possible.

If you want to help Toco Hills Community Alliance in our renovation, we need help painting!

Painting will be going on Monday through Saturday until completed. If you can, come join us.

Painting is at THCA 9-4 all days (except we will not be painting on Sept 14). If folks can't come the whole time, we will be happy to have them for whatever time they can come.

If you or anyone or any group you know of is available and willing to help paint, please email Lisa at lisa@tocohillsalliance.org with what day and how many.

Then bring a roller and handle, brush, and paint tray if you can, put on your grubby clothes, and come help us keep making our building



Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼



Don't forget we are still raising funds to match the \$7,000 given to us by an anonymous donor for AC units in the rooms in the back.

Donate here to do so.

In addition to food, remember that we also need items such as

- · paper towels,
- napkins,
- paper cups,
- · hand sanitizer,
- bleach,
- · wipes,
- · ziplock baggies,
- · paper lunch bags, and
- to-go containers.



Thank you to all of you supporters of Toco Hills Community Alliance - you are helping us to be neighbors helping neighbors by providing food and clothes, as well as compassion and community!

> Please "Like" and follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with Toco Hills Community Alliance





anslate ▼	oscribe Past Issues	Subscribe
-----------	---------------------	-----------

Copyright © 2019 Toco Hills Community Alliance, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

